
 
 

Kemi Badenoch MP 
Exchequer Secretary to the Treasury & Minister for Equalities 

Government Equalities Office 
c/o Sanctuary Building 

Great Smith Street 
London 

SW1P 3BT 

 

Hansard Editors 

House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA  

21 April 2021 

Dear Editor, 

I would like to make a correction to the Hansard for my statement entitled ‘Commission 

on Race and Ethnic Disparities’ on Tuesday 20 April 2021. 

During the statement, I referred to the ‘Chair of the Runnymede Trust’ (Official Report 

col 876, 880, 883 and 885). I should have instead referred to the post-holder, Dr 

Halima Begum, as the ‘Director at the Runnymede Trust’.  

I am copying this letter to Tom Hunt MP, Rob Butler MP, Florence Eshalomi MP and 

Kim Johnson MP and placing a copy in the House of Commons Library.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Kemi Badenoch MP 

Exchequer Secretary to the Treasury & 
Minister for Equalities 


